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From: Phil Barnes & Diane Fournier
To: WAM Testimony
Subject: Testimony in Support of SB 2420 SD1
Date: Monday, February 22, 2010 11:32:31 AM


Dear Committee members:
   I would urge you to support SB 2420 SD1.  The success of our bottle bill in
reducing wayside rubbish is undebateable.  This good program should be improved
by the addition of energy drink, hard spirit, and wine containers.  In these times of
budget shortfalls the more rubbish that is kept out of our landfills the more money
we all save.  Thank you for your consideration.
Dr. Phil Barnes
Kehena Beach, HI 96778
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